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Dear Richard Maksymetz

Richard Longpre, Assistant Deputy Minister of Labor, was in town to try and get the talks restarted between CEP 298 and Eurocan. We had 2 days of discussions, of what could get the talks to begin again. These talks were interesting but unfruitful. Currently there is no talks scheduled.

 I said we would get back to you about our talk on July 8, 2003 about Eurocan’s Relationship Improvement Opportunity.

We found it very interesting, but the problem is we can’t get to it until the contract is settled.

Do you want to get back to the bargaining table?

Peter G. King

President CEP 298

cc.

Gerry Miller

